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The Red Flag law ought not to pass.  Its intention and publicity are flawed 
expressions of unnecessary gun control reaction to unsupported reasoning from the 
media reports associated with the Lewiston tragedy.  Exploitation of the crisis 
misleads the argument for legislative intervention and I oppose the adoption.  Please 
add my testimony to the record against this bill. 


